

## Internal Memo

TO:

**All Customer Service Staff** 

FROM:

Peter Stewart, Disaster Management Co-Ordinator

SUBJECT:

Goondiwindi Levee Banks

DATE:

12 January 2011

The Premier issued a statement earlier this morning regarding the integrity of the Goondiwindi Levee Banks with respect to the expected flood peak. In response to community concern arising from the Premier's statement please advise those enquiring as follows:-

"Contrary to comments just made by the Premier, Council does not have any immediate concerns for the integrity of the Goondiwindi Levee Banks."

Peter Stewart

DISASTER MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

QFCI
Date: 03 05 11

Exhibit Number: 241